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Thursday, 18 September 2025 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian/Annwyl Rieni/Gwarchodwyr, 

Year 6 Visit to London Wednesday 22nd April 2026 to Friday 24th April 2026 

We would like to take year 6 pupils to London on the 22nd April to 24th April.  The proposed 

trip will include the list below and this is a fantastic opportunity for the children to see first-

hand the images they have seen so much of on the television over the last few years, for 

example, the Queens Jubilee, the Queens funeral and the Coronation of King Charles III. 

The trip will include – 

• 2 nights bed and breakfast and packed lunched at YHA, Earls Court (with sole use 

of a floor) 

• Transport by coach 

• Tour of Parliament 

• Paddington the Musical at The Savoy Theatre 

• BA London Eye and River Cruise 

• Warwick Castle 

• Walks around the City to include - Tour of Kensington Gardens, Hyde Park, 

Speakers’ Corner, The Mall, Buckingham Palace, Horse Guards’ Parade, 

Westminster Abbey, Big Ben and Trafalgar Square. 

The cost of the visit to include all of the above would be £200.00 based on all 25 pupils 

taking part in the visit. There may be a slight increase should the pupil numbers drop.   They 

will also need an additional £50 pocket money for evening meals on the Wednesday and 

Thursday evening plus any other expenses.  

We appreciate that this is well in advance but in order for us to secure the accommodation 

and book tickets, we need a firm decision and £70.00 non refundable deposit by Friday 10th 

October.   Please log in to School Gateway to pay and secure your child’s place.  We will set 

up instalments for you to pay the remaining balance.  This will need to be paid in full no 

later than 6th February. 

As usual, we will be going with year 6 pupils from Lixwm, Caerwys, Nercwys and Nannerch 

Schools.  This helps towards the cost of transport and provides an opportunity for the 

children to meet with other children, make new friendships and help prepare for transition 
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to High School.  The children will be accompanied by a member of staff from each of the 

schools. 

If you require any further information at this stage please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Kind Regards/ Cofion gorau 

Mrs O’Neill 

Headteacher  
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